Emily Noble

Researchers: Lisa Elleson, Laurel Quaid, and Candace Summers

Year Featured: 1997 and 2018

Items included in this packet:

- 1. Emily (Vecchi) Noble, "La Petite Emilie" "Biography of Emily Noble," 2016.
- 2. Summary of items relate to Emily Noble in Special Collections room at ISU Milner.
- 3. "Circus Stars of Yesteryears V. Clyde V. Fisher & Emily Vecchi" Circusiana November 1950
- 4. The Community Players by Grace Kessler Green.
- 5. Bloomington, Illinois the home of "The Man on the flying trapeze" by Clyde V. Noble
- 6. Circus Lore, Betty Holzhaur, MCHS Archives.
- 7. Ancestry Emily Vecchi in the New York Marriage index 1866-1937
- 8. New York, Passenger Lists, 1820-1957 for Emily Vecchi
- 9. "Nick Kaufmann On a Wheel Against Time." Sandra Markham
- 10. Handwritten Notes on Trip Abroad.

Newspapers

Articles can be found on Newspapers.com, Newspaperarchive.com or https://videttearchive.ilstu.edu/.

- **1.** Variety May 1909.
- 2. "Nick Kaufman to tour America" *Democrat and Chronicle* (Rochester, New York) Wed, Oct 23, 1901
- 3. Clipping Democrat and Chronicle (Rochester, New York) Sun, Mar 30, 1902
- 4. "Amusement Schedule" *The Inter Ocean* (Chicago, Illinois) Sun, Jun 8, 1902
- 5. "Hopkins" Kentucky Irish American (Louisville, Kentucky) Sat, Nov 14, 1903
- 6. "Vaudeville" The Brooklyn Daily Eagle (Brooklyn, New York) Sun, Mar 6, 1904
- 7. "Hippodrome" The New York Times (New York, New York) Sun, Aug 27, 1905
- **8.** "Hippodrome Reopens: *The Brooklyn Daily Eagle* (Brooklyn, New York) Mon, Aug 28, 1905
- 9. "Hippodrome" The Sandusky Star-Journal (Sandusky, Ohio) Mon, Sep 4, 1905
- **10.** "At the New York Hippodrome." *The Scranton Republican* (Scranton, Pennsylvania) Sun Oct 18, 1905
- **11.** "Industrial Exhibition" *The Winnipeg Tribune* (Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada) Tue, Jun 26, 1906
- 12. "At the Lyric Theatre." Altoona Tribune (Altoona, Pennsylvania) Thu, Dec 27, 1906
- 13. "Flying Fishers are Busy." *The Pantagraph* (Bloomington, Illinois) Mon, Aug 2, 1909

- **14.** "New Aerial Act at Ontario Beach Park." Democrat and Chronicle (Rochester, New York) Tue, Jun 15, 1909
- 15. Clipping *The Pantagraph* (Bloomington, Illinois) Fri, Jan 21, 1910
- 16. "At the Gayety" The Courier-Journal, Sun, Aug 7, 1910
- 17. "Mr. and Mrs. Noble Here." The Pantagraph, Fri, Apr 12, 1912
- 18. "Flying Fishers to London" The Pantagraph Fri, Aug 8, 1912
- 19. "The Variety Theatres." The Times (London, England) Aug 27, 1912
- 20. "To Tour British Isles." The Pantagraph Thu, Oct 30, 1913
- 21. "Flying Fishers in Englad." The Pantagraph Tue Dec, 1913
- 22. "Home from Europe." The Pantagraph Mon Jun 22, 1914
- 23. "Visiting Her Sister." The Pantagraph Wed, Apr 26, 1916
- 24. "It Came Back." The Pantagraph Mon Dec 11, 1916
- 25. "Eastern Star Officers are Duly Installed. The Pantagraph Wed Jan 8, 1919
- **26.** "Noble-Wilhoit." *The Pantagraph* Tue Nov 11, 1919
- 27. "Cast of Star Play." The Pantagraph Mon Jun 7, 1920
- 28. "Eastern Star Play." The Pantagraph Thu Jun 17, 1920
- 29. "Clever Farce Put on by O.E.S. Players." The Pantagraph Fri Jun, 1920
- 30. "Eastern Star Players Repeat Their Success." The Pantagraph Fri Jun 1920
- 31. "Capacity House at Oh, Oh, Cindy." The Pantagraph Sat Oct 2, 1920
- **32.** "Other Principals." The Pantagraph Sat Oct 2, 1920.
- 33. "Final Musical Numbers." The Pantagraph Sat Oct 2, 1920
- 34. "Bloomington Thimble Minstrel." The Pantagraph Sat Jun 21, 1922.
- 35. "Rode Before Crowned Heads." The Pantagraph Sat Jan 28, 1922.
- **36.** "Jollies Feature Local Comedians.: The Pantagraph Wed Feb 1, 1922
- 37. "Past Masters Night Observed." The Pantagraph Apr 13, 1922
- 38. "Masons Observe Family Night." The Pantagraph Fri May 5, 1922
- 39. "House Warming Guests." The Pantagraph Fri Jun 23, 1922
- **40.** "To Launch Little Theater March 6." The Pantagraph Feb 19, 1923
- 41. "Auxiliary Will Meet During Winter Season." The Pantagraph Wed Oct 24, 1923
- 42. "Community Players of Bloomington." The Pantagraph Sat Feb 16, 1924
- 43. "First Meeting of the McLean Club Auxiliary." The Pantagraph Fri Jun 13, 1924.
- 44. "Mrs. Clyde Noble is Enroute to England." The Pantagraph Wed Apr 29, 1925.
- **45.** "If You'll Be Natural. I'll Give You a Job. Will Rodgers was told. The Pantagraph Sat Jan 30, 1926.
- **46.** "That's That, Given by Eastern Stars, Was Cleverly Presented." The Pantagraph Fri Oct 29, 1926.
- 47. "Gave Japanese Play on Sunday." The Pantagraph Mon Dec 6, 1926.
- 48. "Members of Committees." The Pantagraph Wed Oct 26, 1927.
- **49.** "Community Players Concluding Details for Doll's House." The Pantagraph Sun May 13, 1928.

- **50.** "Celebrated Troupe of Kaufmann Female Cyclists. The Pantagraph Sun Jun 24, 1928.
- 51. "Noted Troupe's Star Visited Many Lands." The Pantagraph June 24, 1928.
- **52.** "Visit Friends with Circus." The Pantagraph Wed May 11, 1932.
- 53. "At Eastern Star Party." The Pantagraph Mon Aug 21, 1933.
- **54.** "Miss Ethel Gunn to Direct Drama Given Two Nights." The Pantagraph Sun Dec 3, 1933.
- **55.** "Community Players Make Most of Crothers Hit, Critic Finds." The Pantagraph Fri Dec 8, 1933.
- **56.** "Bloomington Is Capital City of World for Flying Circus Men." The Pantagraph Tue Jan 29, 1935.
- 57. Photo of Emily Noble The Pantagraph Sun Jan 19, 1936.
- **58.** "Her Master's Voice." The Pantagraph Sun Feb 2, 1936.
- **59.** "Couples Observe 28th Anniversary." The Pantagraph Fri Jun 12, 1936.
- **60.** Photos of Emily Noble The Pantagraph Sun Nov 14, 1937.
- **61.** Photo of Emily Noble The Pantagraph Sun Feb 13, 1938.
- **62.** Photo of Emily Noble The Pantagraph Sun May 15, 1938.
- **63.** Photo of Emily Noble The Pantagraph Sun Aug 28, 1938.
- **64.** Announcement The Pantagraph Sun Oct 16, 1938.
- **65.** Advertisement The Pantagraph Thu Jun 10, 1943.
- **66.** "Cherry Upside Down Pudding Recipe Given." The Pantagraph Mon Jul 1, 1946.
- **67.** "Nobles Back Again from Florida." The Pantagraph Sun Mar 2, 1947.
- **68.** Photo of Emily Noble The Pantagraph Sun Mar 30, 1947.
- **69.** "Live Mortar Shell Problem for Carters." The Pantagraph Fri Aug 1, 1947.
- 70. "Mt. Olive Shrine Plan Installation. The Pantagraph Sun Mar 25, 1956.
- **71.** "Mt. Olive 25 Will Install New Officers Monday Night." The Pantagraph Sun Mar 26, 1950.
- 72. "Bloomington-Normal Club Calendar" The Pantagraph Mon Jul 31, 1950.
- 73. "Order of Amaranth to Install Saturday." The Pantagraph Dec 8, 1950.
- 74. "Noble Suffers Heart Attack." The Pantagraph Tue May 3, 1955.
- 75. "Clyde V. Noble Obituary." The Pantagraph Wed May 4, 1955.
- **76.** "Rites Thursday for Mrs. Noble Circus Star." Wed Mar 6, 1963.
- 77. Obituary The Pantagraph Tue Mar 5, 1963.
- **78.** Announcement The Pantagraph Wed Mar 6, 1985.
- **79.** Announcement The Pantagraph Fri Aug 16, 1985.
- **80.** Advertisement The Billboard March 18, 1910.
- **81.** Players' Offering is Pleasing Because Tenor Doesn't Croon Illinois Theater Association.
- 82. Photos of Clyde Noble & Emily Noble.
- 83. Photos of Emily Noble.